
MEMO

To: Jean Hendrix, Jobs for Mississippi Graduates
Jean Henson, DECD
Mike Larsen, DECD
Joy Milam, MDE
Michael Raff, DHS

From: Dr. David Cole, Chief of Staff
Date: July 5, 2000

Subject: Jobs for Mississippi Graduates (JMG):  Follow-up Activities 
Pursuant to Meeting

Pursuant to our meeting of earlier today, the following action(s) are to take place:

 Michael Raff and Jean Hendrix are to meet to discuss JMG’s responding to 
DHS’s June 30 RFP

 Dr. Richard Thompson is to contact Mike Larsen to discuss potential $50,000-
$100,000 one-time only DECD funds and to identify MDE funds available for 
JMG

 Dr. Richard Thompson is to contact Dr. Bettye Fletcher to discuss June 30 RFP 
and to identify MDE funds available for JMG

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.


